
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE OF THE CITY OF HIGHLAND  

TELECOMMUNICATIONS ADVISORY BOARD   

 

The City of Highland Telecommunications Advisory Board meeting  

originally scheduled for Monday, April 8, 2024,  

has been rescheduled to Monday, April 22, 2024 at 7:00pm. 

The meeting will be held at the Highland Communications Service’s office  

located at 192 Woodcrest Drive.   

 

 

 


